
FW: Important: Volunteering/Confirmation of hours for MIT

Byington, Heather <hbyington@nthurston.k12.wa.us>
Fri 10/20/2023 11:40 AM
To:​Graduate Admissions <graduateadmissions@evergreen.edu>​
Cc:​Vanessa Cox <vanessalaracox@gmail.com>​

1 attachments (146 KB)
Final time log Winter quarter 2023 .pdf;

To whom it may concern:
 
I’m writing this email to verify that Vanessa Cox volunteered in the 22-23 school year in my 4th grade classroom at Lydia Hawk
Elementary during the hours listed in the attached time log.
 
Thank you,
 
Heather Byington, NBCT
 
From: Vanessa Cox <vanessalaracox@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, October 20, 2023 10:05 AM
To: Byington, Heather <hbyington@nthurston.k12.wa.us>
Subject: Important: Volunteering/Confirmation of hours for MIT
 

STOP and VERIFY: This email originated from outside NTPS.
Do not reply, open attachments, or follow links if this is an atypical or unsolicited request from an external sender. Please
forward to Help Desk if you suspect it's a phishing attempt or the sender is impersonating district staff.

Hello Mrs. Byington,
 
    I hope this email finds you well. I was wondering if you had the time to just send an email
to  graduateadmissions@evergreen.edu because they are requiring my hours to be verified by you for my Masters in
Teaching application. I have attached as well the hours I did with you last school year. I'm assuming a simple confirmation email
to the email provided  would be just fine. I appreciate your time. 
 
    I was also wondering if you had space for me to come back and volunteer with you again? I have been heavily
immunocompromised the place few months after a recent diagnosis but am able to go back to normal activities now. 
 
Thank you again for your time,
Vanessa Cox

mailto:graduateadmissions@evergreen.edu

